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Lamar University Staff Senate 
May 11, 2004 
 
Senators present: 
Julie Alford Sherri Fitzgerald Helen Lack Diann Palmer Tina Wright Valerie Black Mary Givan 
Wendi LeBlanc Peggy Pavlowich Sandra Brooks Tom Griffin Diana Licatino Kathy Pierce 
Jana Daigle Eddie Henley Royce McGuire Chad Smith Gail Davis Faye Johnnie Dawna Mitchell 
Dave Stafford Cathy Dunaven Shannon Klutts Gene Moye Kevin Whalen 
 
I. Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 10:02 a.m. by President Jana Daigle. 
 
II. Roll call 
The roll was checked by Secretary, Diana Licatino and a quorum was seated. 
 
III. Minutes 
There were 3 changes made to the April minutes.  
1) Clarification on the July 5th date – there will be no classes, but the campus is still open and all 
offices should be staffed.  
2) March of Dimes shirt was designed by: 
The graphic was designed by C.J. Walker (student), 
The wording was created by Ashley Tillis (student), 
Tod Byerly (staff member), Chaun Jacko (student). 
3) Correct spelling of Sherri Fitzgerald’s name. 
There was a motion to accept the minutes with corrections by Sherri Fitzgerald and seconded by 
Wendi LeBlanc. Minutes were approved unanimously with corrections. 
 
IV. Committee Reports 
 



Community Service: Diann Palmer is back and will get with Jana Daigle to catch up on events 
happening in the area. 
 


